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Stephen Field 
Department of Medicine, Internal Medicine Respirology 
34.5 Years  
 

 

1. What is your fondest memory of your time at Foothills?                                                                

 

Two of my children were born here.                                                                                                   

Time spent with my division colleagues and trainees. 

 

2. Of all your contributions at Foothills, what are you proudest of?                                                     

 

Creation of the chronic cough clinic and seeing so many of my former trainees becoming staff 

members in the Department of Medicine & in other departments. 

 

3. What advice would the “you of today “give the younger version of yourself at the start of your 

practicing career?      

                

Ignore politics, both inside and outside the hospital, and focus on providing excellent patient 

care, being a good and supportive teacher and mentor, and remain intellectually inquisitive. 

 

 

 


